WIOTA SANITARY DISTRICT #1

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Wiota Sanitary District Board may be present at
several possible sites for the proposed Well #3 Project in the Wiota Sanitary District locations near
Hwy 78/Cty D/Walnut Road and Wiota Water Tower at approximately 9 a.m. on Monday, September
26, 2022. No action will be taken by the Wiota Sanitary District Board at this meeting.

The Wiota Sanitary District #1 will be meeting on Monday, September 26, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the
Wiota Town Hall.

The agenda is as follows:
1) Proposed Municipal Well #3 Project

a. Discussion and Possible Action Regarding Location of New Well #3
b. Discussion and Possible Action on Purchase of Property for Well #3 if necessary

2) Adjournment

Laurie Monson
Clerk

Posted 09.22.22 at 8:00 pm Im
Posted at Town Building, Well #1 Pump House, Wiota Park Board



